Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 8:57 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-08-29 Branch.pdf

Good morning everyone,

Governor Youngkin plans to visit VDOF headquarters on September 29th to meet with SMT and then to spend time with agency staff. We look forward to sharing our work with the Governor and hearing how we can support the goals of the administration.

Everyone that works with IFRIS will be excited to hear that we are meeting this week with the project managers from Esri to see how the line of ArcGIS products could improve our mapping and database systems.

Thanks for everything you are doing, enjoy this beautiful day if you can.

Rob Farrell
State Forester
Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903
office (434) 220-9047
cell (757) 810-6943
fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov